



Craigie High School

Andrena Waghorn—Head Teacher Garnet Terrace, Dundee, DD4 7QD Tel: (01382) 431111 Email: craigie@dundeecity.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

We are hosting our first ever Senior Phase Parents Information Evening on Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> of February from 5pm to 6 pm in the school Hall. The evening is for all parents and pupils from S3 to S5 to help with making a more informed course choice.

This event will allow you to meet with many of the subject departments in Craigie, discuss what their courses are all about and what your child will learn. You will also be able to meet with specialist careers advisors to discuss any questions you have regarding your child's future post school.

Departments will showcase work from previous and current pupils, have examples of coursework and will be able to explain to you exactly what your child will be studying. They will be able to discuss the different levels that their courses are delivered at and which level would suit your child. Departments will be able to explain progression routes through their courses and into further Education and employment.

We will also have information on Scholar which is an electronic platform used by subjects in conjunction with the SQA to allow your child to study at home. There will be information on Parentpay, which allows you to electronically pay for school trips, school ties, UCAS, Dining centre, S6 dance, S6 hoodies and the S6 yearbook.

Our current S6 pupils will be there selling home made cakes and biscuits and other consumables to support the fundraising for their S6 Dance.

We look forward to seeing you there for an informative and enjoyable evening. In order that we can prepare for the right level of interest in the event can you please return the tear off slip to indicate if you will attend or not.

Yours sincerely

Mr. J. Gill

Depute Head Teacher

I will / will not be attending the Information evening.	
Name:	

Respect • Equality • Responsibility • Determination • Honesty

